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This legislature is unconstitutional and should not have even gotten this far. HB 3075 

Converts a right into a  

privilege/license is unconstitutional. See Murdock v. Pennsylvania 319 US 105. 

 

You are giving law enforcement the sole power to decide who can defend 

themselves. This leaves many disadvantaged groups that have been targeted be law 

enforcement (POC and LGBTQ) to fear that they will be denied the right of self-

protection given to all citizen of the US by the 2nd amendment. 

 

Along with a 10 round cap you are not making anyone safe but the criminals who 

already do not follow the law. 

 

Furthermore, keeping record of transactions is also illegal. There have been many 

instances of the ATF and other agencies doing this covertly and getting reprimanded 

when discovered. Yet you are trying to do it under the guise of law.  

 

This will only end with the taxpayers paying for lawsuit after lawsuit. Instead, why not 

create a bill to bolster Law Enforcment. Provide better training, increase internal 

affairs funding, hire more officers, and establish a better mental healthcare for them. 

 

This House bill is a mistake, and I hope you will see this too. 


